
From: Chris Chimileski
To: Nick Reimer; Justin Nickels; Bill Schlei; Brett Vanderkin
Cc: Dan Koski; Greg Minikel; Amber Noworatzky
Subject: External: Re: 2-Hour Parking Request
Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 9:27:01 AM
Attachments: Outlook-1kek2u5d.png

Good Morning,

Ammo Inc. has procured a 3 year lease of 1610 Wollmer St. Utilizing the East Facing section of
the building from the North Docks to South Docks. I will represent Ammo Inc in the request to
remove the 2 hour parking restriction to allow employees to utilize that section of road for
Parking. Thank You.

Chris Chimileski | Projectile Manufacturing Manager
cchimileski@ammoinc.com
O: 920.682.4633 | https://ammoinc.com/
5757 W. Custer St. Manitowoc, WI. 54220
 

From: Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 12:49 AM
To: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>; Bill Schlei <bschlei@manitowoc.org>; Brett Vanderkin
<bvanderkin@manitowoc.org>
Cc: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Chris Chimileski <cchimileski@ammoinc.com>; Greg
Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>; Amber Noworatzky <anoworatzky@manitowoc.org>
Subject: RE: 2-Hour Parking Request
 
Hello,
 
I noticed the East side of the street was signed for 2 hour parking. I assume this has been that way
for some time. There are no residences in that area so we would just need to make sure the
businesses are on board with that change.
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From: Justin Nickels 
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 1:23 PM
To: Bill Schlei; Brett Vanderkin
Cc: Nick Reimer; Dan Koski; 'cchimileski@ammoinc.com'
Subject: 2-Hour Parking Request
 
Good Afternoon Alderman Schlei,
 
I received a request from Chris Chimileski to consider eliminating the 2-hour parking restrictions on

S. 16th Street between Wollmer St. and Broadwind.
 
Chief, do you recall the purpose for 2-hour limits here?
 
Alderman Schlei, I added Mr. Chimileski on this e-mail if you wish to reach out to him.
 
Thanks!
 

Justin

 
This communication may contain confidential information. Except for business use by the intended recipient, or as expressly
authorized by the sender, any person who receives this information is prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing,
forwarding and/or using it in any fashion. If you have received this communication in error, please promptly notify the sender
then immediately delete it. Nothing in this communication is intended to operate as an electronic signature under applicable
law. This email, including attachment(s) is subject to restrictions set forth by the U.S. International Traffic and Arms



Regulations (ITAR) 22 CFR part 120 and Export Administration Regulations (EAR) 15 CFR part 730-774. If this data is
determined to be export controlled, it may not be placed in the public domain, shared, exported, disclosed or transmitted to
any non U.S. Persons as defined by the ITAR and EAR; either in written or verbal format without the prior specific written
authorization from the U.S. Department of State, the U.S. Dept. of Commerce & Ammo Incorporated.

Be Alert !

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or
attachments. 


